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Holiday Season is Upon Us! December Calendar

The winter holiday season is always a special
time at Phoenix Ranch. We pull together to
support our community with a toy drive, we
celebrate musically with our winter concerts,
students shop for their families at the Holiday
Shoppe, and families can spend time together
with our Holiday Lights tour. December is
truly a time when we see how wonderful our
Phoenix Ranch community is, and we are
thankful to partner with you in education.

Spark of Love Toy Drive
Parent Association News

Each year local fire fighters collect and distribute
new and unwrapped toys and sports equipment
for underserved children and teens in our area.
Partnering with the Ventura County Fire
Department to support this endeavor is a Phoenix
Ranch tradition! Collection boxes will be in the
hallway Dec. 1st through the 13th. This provides
an opportunity to be role models for our children,
as we help those who may not be as fortunate as
ourselves. Thank you in advance for your
generosity.
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12/1 Spark of Love Toy Drive Starts
12/4 National Sock Day - Wear Festive Socks
12/9-12/13 Holiday Shoppe
12/16 Holiday Spirit Day - Festive Winter
Clothing
12/17 Preschool Holiday Shows (Infants,
Toddlers and 2's)
12/18 Preschool Holiday Shows (3's and 4's)
12/19 Elementary Holiday Shows
12/20 Pajama Day

School Closes at Noon for Winter Break
12/23 to 1/3 All Campus Closed for Winter Break

1/6/2025 School Resumes!

Have you noticed the new flag pole in front of
school? it as made possible by your APEX
fundraising money. During our last meeting we
approved the purchase of tetherball games and
stencils for painting playground games on the
blacktop.

In December we are continuing the tradition of a
Holiday Lights Tour and Bingo. It will also be all
hands on deck as we sponsor the Holiday
Shoppe. This event gives students the
opportunity to shop for gifts for their loved ones.
The excitement on their faces as they choose
items is so fun to see. We need volunteers, so be
on the look out for that sign up sheet!

Our next meeting is Tuesday, January 14 at 5:30
via Zoom. We hope to see you there!
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